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 A Message  
  from our                
   chairman 
 
 
 
 

 Dear Women’s Guild Members, 
 

 
Sunday, July 30th was Fr. Armash's last 
Sunday as the Assistant Pastor of St. John 
Armenian Church.  He celebrated Badarak 
and afterward we said our goodbyes at a 
Tea in his honor.  We thanked him and 
celebrated his new mission as Pastor of St. 
Sahag and St. Mesrop Armenian Church in 
Wynnwood, Pennsylvania.  Fr. Armash, 
with the guidance of Fr. Aren, became an 
integral part of the Guild.  Although we are 
sad to see Fr. Armash, Yn. Maran, Natan 
and Nayra leave us, we are joyful that they 
have found a new home.  Thank you Fr. Armash and Yn. Maran for 
sharing your talents with the Women's Guild and for the love you have 
given to our entire community.  

 

 Sara Andonian 
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Wishing Paula Derbabian a speedy recovery after knee surgery.  As you heal and rest, 

know you are missed and thought of often. 

 
      ___________________ 

  
  
Congratulations to Greg and Sandy Jamian on the arrival of their granddaughter Ani 
Sophie Isacson on June14, 2023. Proud parents are Lia Jamian and Jeff Isacson. 
    __________________  

   
  

    St. John Armenian Church Volunteer Day at                                    
             WORLD MEDICAL RELIEF 

 
Join us on August 5th, 1:00pm - 3:00pm. and sort badly needed medical 
supplies and equipment to be used locally and around the world.  World 
Medical Relief donated over $1.5 million dollars in medical supplies to Armenia 
in 2021!  Contact Greg or Edith Baise (313)673-3325 or ebaise@umich.edu. 
 
   ________________ 

 
 
    New Members and New Directory Updates 
  
 New Members:  Anna Tokmajyan (Arman Vardanyan)   Laura Negosian Lucassian 
                                 2831 Acorn Road          28449 Park Ct. 
                              Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302    Madison Heights, MI 48071 
                        Cell: (313) 287-5865    Cell: (248)376-3794 
                        anaratan@yahoo.com    llucassian@gmail.com  

 
 Address change:  Dr. Anne Marie Ameriguian (Robert) 
                            Still using P.O. Box in Grosse Ile 
             Add: 1801 Polk Street, #221965 
                                  Hollywood, FL 33022 
 

            Phone number change:  Arlene Baylerian - add cell number: (248) 752-3281 
 
The new Women’s Guild membership directories are available.  Please contact Paulette Apkarian 
(248)225-3823 or pauletteapkarian08@gmail.com  
 

      __________________       

       

 

Do you have some big news you would like to share with the Women’s Guild? 
Please email Nyree Giragosian nyreevgir@gmail.com or call/text (248)231-
2547 with the information.  Newsletter deadline is the 20th of the month. 
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Sat., Aug. 5th World Medical Relief, 1:00pm-3:00pm – Edith Baise (313)673-3325 or 
ebaise@umich.edu 

Fri., Aug., 11th  Women’s Guild and Men’s Society “Tavloo and Other Game Night” 6:00pm-
11:00pm in the card room at the Veterans’ Center. To reserve your spot, 
please call Edith Baise (313)673-3325. 

Sun., Aug. 13th Church Picnic – don’t forget your baked good/monetary donation 

Tues., Aug. 15th  “Fellowship and Camaraderie" with the St. Sarkis Women’s Guild - 6:30 pm 
at the St. Sarkis Hall.  The invitation includes a small mezza and dessert 
reception for us all to meet with each other. 

Wed., Aug. 16th Executive Board Meeting 

Sat., Aug. 19th Manoogian Manor visit – 11:00 am 
Assumption of the Holy Mother of God  

Wed., Sept. 6th General Body Meeting, 7:00 pm 

Sun., Sept. 10th Khunjook Family Fun Day – after church services 

Sat., Sept. 23rd Manoogian Manor visit – Exaltation of the Holy Cross, 11:00 am 

Wed., Sept. 27th   Sanctuary and Museum Tour – 10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Sat., Sept. 30th Save the Date -Bazaar Kickoff 

Fri., Oct 6th &  
Sat. Oct. 7th  

Church Bazaar – Still looking for Bake Sale Chairman 

 

We are still looking for a chairperson/people to head the Bazaar Bake Sale 
on Saturday, October 7th.  Grab a friend – or two – and lend a hand.  If 
enough of you volunteer – we can split the chairpersons shifts noon-5:00 
and 5:00 to close.  Please contact Sara Andonian if you’re interested 
andoniansl@gmail.com     

 
 

 

BAZAAR AUGUST 

BAKING DATES 
  
Please watch for updates on specific Bazaar Prep Tuesdays. There will be one 
Choreg evening adventure. Please plan on Tuesday mornings and one Monday 
evening for a good time. 

 
All are welcome!  

Bring your very good hands. 
No experience necessary!!! 

As you can see –  

Bakers of all ages are welcome!’ 
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Fellowship with St. Sarkis 

Ladies Guild 
 

The St. Sarkis Ladies Guild has been so kind to invite our Guild for 
an evening of fellowship and camaraderie on  

Tuesday, August 15th at 6:30pm in the  
St. Sarkis Lillian Arakelian Hall  

 

The invitation includes a light mezza and dessert reception  
for us all to meet with each other.  

 

Hoping you will be able to accept this generous invitation! 
 

RSVP: Sara Andonian andoniansl@gmail.com  
  by Monday, August 7th  
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           Sosi, Dikran & Zaven Callan 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
                                       
 
 
 
 



 

Manoogian 

Manor Visit 
The Feast of the Transfiguration was celebrated 
with a visit to the Manoogian Manor on Saturday, 
July 22nd to honor the transformation of Jesus. 

This Feast Day originated on Mt. Tabor centuries ago near the Sea of Galilee.  Fr. Aren 
sprinkled rose water on the residents in celebration of Vartavar. Thank you to the Women’s 
Guild members who were able to attend. A special thank you to Elise Papazian and Denise and 
George Boyagian who made delicious choreg for the residents. Also, thank you to the St. John 
Men’s Society who brought ice cream for all! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

Record crowds stopped at our Women's 
Guild table on Saturday, July 22nd.  
Coordinated by Linda Karibian with the help 
of Joyce Y, Denise B, George B and Nyree 
G., baked goods donated by members, 
along with the Guild's Khalkha, were a sellout! A few aprons, cookbooks and were sold as well 
as USB’s.  The short 5-hour festival resulted in the utmost of family culture and Armenian pride.   
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